
 

Wednesday 1st May 2024  

12.15pm - 2.30pm 

Coatbridge Community Centre,  

9, Old Monkland Road, Coatbridge ML5 5EA 

 

In partnership with Community Learning and Development, this 

workshop will discuss the reasons why children find it difficult to 

try new foods and start to think of solutions and strategies to help.  

 

 

To reserve your place phone Jennifer Matheson on 

07812 501887 or email mathesonj@northlan.gov.uk 


